
Deer Ridge CIP Project update 2023-01-09  

  

The Deer Ridge entry landscaping will be coming to back to Council in the February / March time frame 

for Council consideration and direction.  All other landscape areas are complete and the notice of 

completion for these areas will be going to City Council for approval on January 24.  The Entry area was 

removed from the contract due to complications with the property exchange and the cost associated with 

the fountain. The property exchange is complete and has been filed with the county. It is anticipated to 

use the balance of funding left over from the overall landscape project to complete the entry landscaping 

and this project will come back to Council for consideration and review of landscape design 

options.  When the project comes back to Council staff will review possible options for the landscaping, 

as some residents have suggested a more colorful plant palette.  The design and scope of the entry will 

determine the final completion date, but staff will keep the project moving forward with an estimated 

completion time frame of Spring 2023. 

 


